

PRESENT SIMPLE, PRESENT CONTINUOUS, PAST SIMPLE AND PAST CONTINUOUS TENSES REVIEW

A. GIVE THE CORRECT FORMS OF THE GIVEN VERBS. PRESENT SIMPLE OR PAST SIMPLE? WRITE THE TENSE HINTS AND EXPLAIN THE USAGES OF THE VERBS.

Chia động từ ở trong ngoặc ở thì hiện tại đơn hoặc quá khứ đơn để hoàn thành câu. Viết dấu hiệu nhận biết thì và giải thích cách dùng cho động từ vừa chia.

1. She _____ (go) to the gym last weekend.

Hints: _____

Usage: _____

2. My friends _____ (not/ visit) us every weekend.

Hints: _____

Usage: _____

3. _____ (your dad/ make) a cake yesterday?

Hints: _____

Usage: _____

4. Linh _____ (send) Hoa a book yesterday afternoon.

Hints: _____

Usage: _____

5. Lan always _____ (do) her homework in the afternoon.

Hints: _____

Usage: _____

6. Last month, Tuan _____ (travel) to Japan.

Hints: _____

Usage: _____

7. _____ (Rick/ have) dinner with his boss last night?

Hints: _____

Usage: _____

8. Thu arrives from the airport at 9:00, checks into the motel at 10:00, and
_____ (have) a meeting at 12:00.

Hints: _____

Usage: _____

9. Phong _____ (receive) five letters two minutes ago.

Hints: _____

Usage: _____

10. Hong _____ (work) at the supermarket after school.

Hints: _____

Usage: _____

11. Last Monday, Xuan _____ (go) to the cinema and watched a romantic movie.

Hints: _____

Usage: _____

12. Duy always eats spaghetti at this restaurant but three days ago he
_____ (eat) soup.

Hints: _____

Usage: _____

13. I seldom _____ (drink) Cocacola during the forenoon.

Hints: _____

Usage: _____

14. He _____ (take) the flowers from the graves in the morning

Hints: _____

Usage: _____

15. When _____ (your grandma/ come) home after party last night?

Hints: _____

Usage: _____

16. Cuc _____ (not/ read) the story four days ago.

Hints: _____

Usage: _____

17. When _____ (be) Laura in London the last time? – In 2002.

Hints: _____

Usage: _____

18. – Why _____ (Katie/ help) your brother with the housework?

– Because he was ill.

Hints: _____

Usage: _____

19. My cat sometimes _____ (catch) a mouse but never eats it.

Hints: _____

Usage: _____

20. The children never _____ (listen) to me.

Hints: _____

Usage: _____

B. COMPLETE THE SENTENCES WITH THE GIVEN PHRASES.

Hoàn thành các câu với các cụm từ trong danh sách sau đây. (Một câu có thể có nhiều lựa chọn đúng)

always	last night	at the moment	every week	last summer	yesterday	now	next weekend
--------	------------	---------------	------------	-------------	-----------	-----	--------------

1. He watched a really good movie at the cinema _____.

2. Huy is happy because he passed his driving test _____.

3. Hong _____ listens to music before she goes to bed at night.

4. He is working _____. He can't come with you.

5. My dad washes his car _____.

6. Lan went to a beautiful exotic mountain _____. The weather was cool.

7. I am visiting my grandparents _____.

8. People in my city are _____ helpful and kind.

B. READ THE TEXT AND ANSWER THE QUESTIONS.

Đọc đoạn văn và trả lời câu hỏi.

Martin had a terrible day yesterday. It was the day of his vacation to Spain but it was a nightmare. He left the house at 10 o'clock in the morning and caught a taxi to the airport.

Martin went to the check-in with his luggage. When the man who worked for the airline asked for his passport, Martin became very upset. Where was his passport? Martin realized he didn't have his passport with him. What a disaster!

He jumped back into the taxi and told the driver to take him home. The driver drove quickly and Martin arrived back at his house in twenty minutes.

He ran into the house and went into his bedroom. He found his passport on the bedside table and left the house again. But the taxi wasn't there! Where was the taxi?

Martin jumped up and down angrily. "I don't believe it. The taxi left!" he shouted. He ran down the street and looked for another taxi.

After a few minutes, Martin found another taxi and told the driver to take him to the airport as quickly as possible. The traffic on the roads was very bad and, unfortunately, Martin's taxi arrived at the airport late. His plane left for Spain at 11.30 and Martin missed it. He was very sad and went to speak to the airline. They promised to get him a seat on an evening flight and Martin went home on another taxi to wait.

1. Where was Martin going on vacation?
2. What time did he leave the house?
3. How did he get to the airport?
4. When did he realize that he didn't have his passport?
5. How long did it take to go back to his house in the taxi?
6. Where was the passport?

7. What did Martin discover when he went back outside?
8. How did Martin get to the airport the second time?
9. Why did he arrive late at the airport?
10. Why did Martin go home?